
Cheryl Alpha  
 

Cheryl Alpha: I have lived in The Seasons since 2000 and continue to think 
it is the most treasured area to live in Grand Junction.  Not only are our views 
spectacular in every direction, but the neighborhood is one of the friendliest. 
 
 I am running for a Board position because I feel a need to support the 
strength of our present Board.  The hours this HOA Board has volunteered to 
keep our property values excellent, to uphold rules, regulations and 
covenants, to keep volunteers enthusiastic, and to maintain transparency, 
fairness, and neighborliness is impressive.  They have remained strong in the 
face of adversity. The recent addition of a Community Association Manager I 
endorse. Being a former Board member, I am very much aware that this 
volunteer time commitment has for years been too large. Hopefully with the 
help of our new Manager, the Board can be an advisory Board and released 
of many tedious volunteer hours, a stumbling block for securing new Board 
members. 
 
I am a retired registered nurse.  As much as I enjoyed my career & still enjoy 
learning “all things medical”, I feel my greatest accomplishment and 
enjoyment was raising two ambitious and productive sons with my late 
husband Eric.  Watching my two grandsons grow is a present delight.  Many 
of you already know me, but for those of you who do not, I am the lady 
walking the sidewalks of The Seasons with two small dogs in tow. 
 


